Volume 2013 Issue June

KOMOKA RAILWAY MUSEUM

NEWSLETTER



The Ontario Trillium Foundation is an agency
Of the Government of Ontario



Komoka Railway Museum
Box 22
133 Queen Street
Komoka, Ontario
519-657-1912

www.komokarailmuseum.ca

Monthly meetings are held at the museum on the third Thursday of each month at 7:30 p.m.

The next meeting will be on Thursday, June 20th, 2013

Come join in a special celebration on July 1, 2013. See you there. Join in the official ceremony, have a piece of cake, find the mystery person, admire the new roof on the Shay building, ride the live steam

EDITORS NOTE:

Correction to May 2013. The public school in Komoka should have read Parkview Public School, Komoka <u>not</u> Komoka Public School.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Ancaster Nostalgia Show Sunday June 23, 2013 from 10 am to 3 pm. Marritt Hall, new Ancaster Fairgrounds, 630 Trinity Road, Ancaster. Admission is \$5.00 per person.

TENTATIVE STEAMING SCHEDULE FOR 2013



June 2013 Schedule

Sat. June 1st, Sat. June 8th, Sun. June 16th, Sat. June 22nd, Sat. June 29th
July and August 2013 Schedule

Mon. July 1st

By appointment for special events e.g. car clubs, family reunions, birthdays etc.

September 2013 Schedule

Sat. September 14th, Sun. September 22st, Sat. September 28th October 2013 Schedule

Sat. October 12th, Sun. October 20th, Sat. October 26th

Approximate times are from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

The schedule is subject to weather conditions and locomotive availability

THE SHAY BUILDING GETS ITS NEW ROOF



Volume 2013 Issue June



The contest for the Parkview Public School to create posters of the Shay engine was very successful with 77 entries received from the grade 7 and 8 students. We were pleasantly surprised at the number of entries. Above: Ron Davis and Dave Harding are evaluating the entries. Three entries were selected and they will be announced in the next issue. To thank the students of Parkview Public School for their participation, three books on the history of railroads and the history of Canadian railroads will be donated to the school library.

Submissions due by June 28, 2013 for next newsletter

Dan Oatman 5 Velma Street, Strathroy ON, N7G 3L2, 519-245-4947 danoatman@gmail.com

We can now send the newsletter via email instead of via Canada Post. Let me know if you want to be added to the email list.